
From: Jim Ayling <jayling@patent.gov.uk>
To: <scit.mail@wipo.int>
Date: Mon, Apr 19, 1999 11:37 AM
Subject: Task Force Nominations - Electronic Filing

With reference to Circular C.SCIT 2432 (Title as above) from Mr Takagi.

We have discussed this and have agreed that

- the UK should have a presence on this Task Force

- the UK nominee should be Mr Dave Hill who is (among other things) Head of Networks in
UKPO and who is a UK delegate at the various SCIT Plenary and WG meetings.

I have now had an opportunity to discuss this with Dave Hill, and I have secured his
agreement to be nominated.

My apologies for the late submission of our nomination. I hope that this will not cause
problems.

Regards,

Jim Ayling
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